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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for the recent 
baptisms. 

• Praise the Lord for the good 
attendance at church. 

• Praise the Lord for a baptism 
that is scheduled for the 
beginning of November. 

• Praise the Lord that 3,000+ 
John and Romans were 
distributed at the Tour de 
France outreach.  

• Pray for new contacts through 
the outreach at the Bible stand 
at the local market. 

• Pray for spiritual maturity of 
the believers in the church. 

• P r a y f o r t h e t e a c h i n g 
opportunity at the Bible 
institute. 

• Pray for the meetings in two 
churches in November. 

Conferences and Classes 
 Please be in prayer for me specifically during the month of November. I will be teaching 
in a Bible institute and two different churches during a two week period. I will be teaching a 
class in systematic theology. Pray that it would encourage the students and equip them for their 
future ministries. Please also pray that as I meet the students at the Bible institute that there 
might be the possibility to recruit an intern for next summer. Please be in prayer also for the 
conference that I will be giving on relationships in the family, that it would be an 
encouragement and a help to the people who hear it. Pray specifically that the Lord would lead 
during the meetings. 

 September - October 2019

 What a busy and wonderful time it has been serving the 
Lord on the mission field. Since our last prayer letter, we have 
h a d t w o b a p t i s m s , a n 
evangelistic outreach at the Tour 
de France, VBS, a missions team 
and many other activities that 
have kept us extremely busy.  It 
has been a great blessing to see 
God working in and through 
each activity so that the Gospel of Jesus Christ would be 
proclaimed to the lost in our region.  
 School restarted at the beginning of September and with 
each new school year, the activities and outreaches of the 
church recommence as well. Please be in prayer for the 
children’s Bible club, that we would see souls saved, and that 
new families sending their children will learn about the Lord. 
Please pray for the men’s prayer breakfast, ladies’ prayer 
meeting, Bible studies, Bible stand, the ministry in Luchon, etc. 

Each activity is geared to either 
reaching the lost for Christ or helping 
believers grow in their spiritual walk 
with God. Please pray that we would 
be able to continue to see the ministry 
grow for His glory. 


